
 
 

LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 

June 19, 2023 
 
 
 
TOPIC: High School Weight Room Renovations  
  
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District approve 
Rogers Athletic, Farwell, Michigan, Matick Construction, Livonia, Michigan, and SPEC 
Athletic, Plainfield, Illinois for renovations to the weight rooms at Churchill High School, 
Franklin High School, and Stevenson High School for a total amount $996,373, which 
includes contingency. 
 
 
RATIONALE: 
 
The weight rooms at Churchill, Franklin and Stevenson High Schools are more than 20 
years old and this renovation will update the space and provide new equipment for use 
by all students at the three high schools. This was a collaborative project between the 
three schools that included building administrators, coaches, P.E. teachers, district 
maintenance, and district administration. 
 
 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 
 
General Fund 
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 
 
Phillip Francis, Assistant Superintendent of District Services 
 
 
EXHIBITS: 
 
Attached 
 
 
PF/ko 
  


